
Accessing EBS Ontrack Registers 

EBS Ontrack links have changed slightly, and as such, the current “Registers” button now does not work correctly. 

You can still access your registers as usual, using the method below. 

Favourited/Booked marked links are also likely not working at this time, as they use the older address, so please follow this guide from the 

beginning by going to www.Highbury.ac.uk and going to the Staff hub. 

Select EBS Ontrack and sign in with your usual Highbury credentials. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This is what the address should be, if you run into an unexpected error, you may have used an older book marked link. 

 

Finally, select “My 

Registers” from the left 

hand sidebar. 

You will now be able to 

access your registers as 

usual. 

 


